

Dear Donors,

We want to extend our deepest gratitude for your generous contributions to the Museum Inclusion Fund, which supports access and inclusion for all community members at the Virgin Islands Children's Museum (VICM). Your support plays a vital role in providing opportunities for children to explore, play, and discover in a welcoming and inclusive environment.

We are honored to participate in the Blue Star Museums program, a national initiative that offers free admission to active duty military personnel and their families during the summer months. This program is a collaboration between the National Endowment for the Arts, Blue Star Families, the Department of Defense, and more than 2,000 museums across the country, including the VICM. It aims to show appreciation for the sacrifices made by military families and provide them with enriching experiences at museums and cultural institutions.

Your donations help us extend this opportunity to military families in the US Virgin Islands, allowing them to enjoy all that the VICM has to offer at no cost to them. By supporting the Museum Inclusion Fund, you are directly contributing to the positive impact that the Blue Star Museums program has on military families, providing them with access to educational and engaging experiences that they may not have otherwise.

Thank you for your continued support of the Museum Inclusion Fund Global Giving Campaign #65995, which helps ensure that the VICM's Blue Star Museums program can continue to thrive and provide resources for children and families in our community. Your contributions make a lasting impact on the lives of children in the USVI, and we are truly grateful for your generosity.



Together, we can make a difference in the lives of children in our community and support our active duty military personnel. Thank you for helping us create a more inclusive and accessible space for all children to learn and grow.

With sincere appreciation,

The VICM Team